Dear Parents and Carers,

The children thoroughly enjoyed our first Wilderness Warriors session. Please remember to label any jumpers and
cardigans for these sessions as with the interchangeable weather, children often like to take them off when it’s
warm.

This week

The children have continued to learn the story of The Very Hungry Caterpillar, have sequenced the story and then
created their own part by thinking of something delicious the caterpillar could eat. In maths, the children have been
learning about numbers to 20 and playing games where a sneaky bat stole a number-thankfully our excellent
number knowledge helped us to work out what numeral was taken! We have also finished decorating our clay mini-
beasts which look amazing-we are very creative! The children have enjoyed observing snails in our tank and feeding
them small bits of fruit each day. We have also learned about the life cycle of a variety of mini beasts including
frogs, butterflies and snails.

Wow Words.
Pale: light in colour. nibble: take small bites
Minvscule: extremely tiny. transform: change the appearance of.

flutter: flapping the wings lightly.




Next week

The children will be learning the story of ‘Superworm’ and will be using puppets to help
them retell the story. We will be creating a wizard garden and making maps to show some of the features we have
put in them. In maths, the children will be using ‘first, then, now’ stories to help build our understanding of adding

in meaningful contexts.



